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Recommendations
Since 2001, Fundación Integra operates a child helpline, Fonoinfancia 0800 200818, a confidential and free national service which provides adults with guidance about parenting skills. In 2005, children accounted for 35% of the total calls. The high number of calls from children indicates that Chile needs a national child helpline for children and adolescents. If the government decides to support the expansion of the service to an independent child helpline, the helpline has the potential to reach approximately 335,000 children each year
.
To reach this amount of children, the government needs to: 

· Provide core funding to maintain and expand Fundación Integra’s service, keeping the call centre for adults but implementing a national helpline especially for children and adolescents

· Ensure the child helpline receives a nationally accessible, easy to remember, toll-free, 3 or 4-digit number that is free for both the caller and the helpline. 

· Ensure the child helpline provides 24 hour service.
· Emphasise the child helpline’s strategic role in reinforcing and strengthening the child protection system in Chile.
· Work with the helpline through existing national child protection programmes. 
· Foster the strengthening of the child helpline’s relationship with the educational system to increase awareness about the child helpline amongst children.
· Promote alliances with the private sector to disseminate awareness campaigns throughout the media.
· Promote the coordination with other existing helplines in Chile. 
Background
Fonoinfancia currently operates three lines from 09.00 to 17.30. Only 40% of phone calls are attended to due to lack of resources, leaving six out of every ten callers without assistance. This limited capacity affects children in need of care and protection who call the helpline for assistance.  

For this reason, the government’s financial support is necessary if Fonoinfancia is to extend their services to launch an independent child helpline which assists children with their problems. 
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� These figures are based on a study by McKinsey. Available upon request.
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